GREEN OAKS GOLF CLUB

326 GREEN OAKS DRIVE COLUMBUS, MS 39705 JUNE, 2013

Grass is growing, the course is drying up, golf scores are beginning to drop. What more can a golfer want in life. Green oaks is working to give each one of our Members the BEST course in the area for their money.

Please read the newsletter if you are in arrears with your dues you are being charged \$20.00 a month until they are brought current.

The Board is asking everyone to wear proper attire while on the course or in the Clubhouse.

On May 20, 2013 at the Board of Directors monthly meeting two motions were passed:

- 1 THERE WILL BE AN INCREASE IN GUEST GREEN FEES FROM \$25.00 TO \$28.00 PLUS TAX.
 - A) MILITARY GREEN FEES WILL BE INCREASED TO \$23.00 PLUS TAX
 - B) NINE HOLE FEES WILL BE ADJUSTED ACCORDINGLY.
- 2 MEDICAL LEAVE MEMBERS WITH DISABILITY FROM A DOCTOR AND APPROVED BY THE BOARD WILL GET A 50 PERCENT REDUCTION OF THEIR DUES FOR THREE (3) MONTHS OR LESS. YOU WILL STILL BE RESPONSIBLE FOR YOUR CART SHED AND ANY OTHER ADD ONS (HOLE IN ONE AND SUCH). A COPY OF THE MOTION IS INSERTED IN THIS NEWSLETTER.

Our Steak Nights for June will be on the 9th and 23rd come on out bring a friend and your steaks and for \$4.00 you get a salad, bread and a potato. The steak nights are starting to grow saw several new faces at the last one.

Green Oaks is now a distributor for SKY CADDIE GPS SYSTEMS. Our prices are the cheapest that you will find. These are great gifts for any occasion: Mothers Or Fathers Day, Birthdays, Christmas or any other reason you can think of.

Arl Taylor on April 25, 2013 made a Hole in One on number 13. Congratulations Arl and if you see him congratulate him also. If you want to join this please let the Pro Shop know, there is no charge until someone in the club makes a Hole in One then each member in the Hole in One club will be charged \$5.00, currently we have 44 members.

The 2 MAN SCRAMBLE held May 18 and 19 was a large success.

The ATWELL ATKINS MEN INVITATIONAL WILL BE CONTESTED ON JUNE 22 AND 23. Sign up and enjoy. Everyone has a great time at this one.

Wayne and his crew is working hard to get the course in good condition with the amount of rain that has fallen. The people doing all this work is reminding you to be on the look out for SNAKES.

If any Member has a Range ball bucket or basket in their shed please turn it in to the Pro Shop or leave it on the Range so we may pick it up we are running short again.

Remember as the weather gets warmer to watch for Snakes in the trees and if you hit a tree root on your swing it still hurts just like in the winter.

WEB: <u>www.greenoaksgolf.com</u> FACEBOOK: Green oaks Golf Club

TWITTER: @greenoaksgolf